
 

OFFICIAL 

LLetter of ssupport for the Winterbourne Wind Farm (proposal ID SSD-10471). 

 

I am writing to express my support for the proposed renewable energy project by Winterbourne Wind in the 
Northern Tablelands of New South Wales, near the Town of Walcha. This project has the potential to bring 
significant benefits to the local community and the broader region, including: 

 Reducing greenhouse gas emissions and contributing to the transition to a low-carbon economy 

 Generating clean, sustainable energy for local residents and businesses 

 Creating jobs and economic opportunities in the area 

 Improving energy security and reducing dependence on fossil fuels 

I believe that this project aligns with the state's goals for renewable energy and sustainable development, and 
would be a valuable addition to the region's energy mix. The location is ideal as it is close to transmission lines and 
has good wind and solar resources. 

I urge the NSW Government to fully consider the benefits of this project and to give it your full support. Thank you 
for your time and attention. 


